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Membership Month  
Next meeting  
5.30 for 6 pm 
27 August 2018 
 
Charles	Lambert	

ShelterBox	NZ		

Ambassador	

Jimmy	Griffith	Tean	

Response	Member	

	
President	Jennifer.	

 

Attendance	(by	Sunday	
5pm)	to	Steve	Jenkins	
ph	478	8467		
jenkins@kiwilink.co.nz	
Meet	Pupuke	Golf	Club,		

231	East	Coast	Rd,	
Mairangi	Bay.	
Mondays	5.30	for	6pm	
www.ecbrotary.co.nz
.	nnzz	

President Jennifer’s jottings 
Well, this Saturday, Sunday and Monday were certainly Rotary 
Youth oriented. 

My other Rotary hat is as Inbound Coordinator for the District 
IYE committee and this weekend was the Orientation Weekend 
at Marsden Bay for both the recently arrived inbound students 
and the January departing outbound students and their parents. 

The weekend is to introduce them all to each other, clarify the 
objectives of the exchange, clarify the rules of the exchange - 
including the famous 6 “D’s” - the big “don’ts” that can get you 

sent home. It helps to reassure the parents that their sons and 
daughters are taking part in a well-organised and safe year away.  

It was a full on and enjoyable weekend, meeting new faces, 
interesting discussions, light hearted moments and challenging 
questions. Our District Governor, Jerry Norman, was there with 
his wife Fay. In typical Jerry style he seized the moment to 
entertain the lunch queue, serenading the would-be diners with 
his guitar, accompanied by the Chilean exchange student 
Gustavo on his ukulele.  

It was a quiet trip home to Auckland with two students sound 
asleep in the car.  

And then Monday at Rotary we had Darius giving us an insight 
into his home, family and interests, with Rebecca from Germany 
and Chile bound Ciaran and his parents as guests. It was also a 
pleasure to meet Nathan Richards and be able to support him to 
attend another excellent youth programme - the Outward Bound 
course in Anakiwa. 
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	Nathan Richards is a physio and we presented him with a 
donation towards his Outward Bound costs in December. 
Ciaran Seymour and his parents were welcomed. Ciaran 
is an outgoing IYE to Chile in January. 
Both our students and Rotarians were well behaved at the 
orientation weekend for IYE incoming and outgoing 
students. See photo. 
Friday 31st August visit to Steamboat restaurant in 
Rosedale. Let Bob know if you are interested. See 
attached. 
Romac fundraiser –30 August $50 Q theatre 7pm  
Mrs Krishnan’s Party See attached. 
Rotary Next Generation Charity Ball to raise funds for Youth Line. Sat 13 October. 
See later. 
PP Gary showed us a video of worldwide projects sponsored by Foundation. 
 
Steve G told us about his trip with Pinehurst to South America. They went to use their 
Spanish and to see a different way of life and to sightsee.  Two teachers, three parents 
and 19 students went on a 13 day trip to Peru and Bolivia. They walked a couple of 

famous trails and visited the Living Heart project (a 
help charity), the Uros Floating Islands and Machu 
Picchu. They ate fish, soup, llama, beef and Western 
food. They stayed mostly in hotels but had one 
homestay experience. They had the usual challenges 
of altitude sickness and colds. Generally it was a great 
experience.  
Darius Lehmann comes to us from a village called 
Weiningen near Zürich which is in the North East of  
 

	 27	August	 3	September	 10	September	 17	September	

	 Charles	Lambert	ShelterBox	NZ		
Ambassador	Jimmy	Griffith	
Tean	Response	Member	

Club	Meeting	
Committee	Meetings	

Gaynor	Larsen	
Prostate	Cancer	

Dr.	Dragos	Bratasanu	
“The	Pursuit	of	Dreams”	

Grace	 Alan	Astrop	 Warwick	Moulton	 Amanda	Chambers	 Bruce	Dunlop	

Reception		 Alex	Reed	 Monica	Webb	 Beverley	Lea	 Lynette	Miller	

Attendance	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	 Steve	Jenkins	

Cash	Desk	 	 	 	 	

Fellowship	 Amanda	Chambers	 Sue	Yi	 Sue	Yi	 Sue	Yi	

	 Paul	Asquith	 Murray	Thoms	 Murray	Thoms	 Murray	Thoms	

	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	 Warwick	Moulton	

Stewards	 Bruce	Dunlop	 Alan	Astrop	 Stephen	Wheeler	 Jim	Mayo	

	 Alistair	New	 Jenna	Tuuta	 Monica	Webb	 Martin	Reiss	

	 Warren	Patterson	 Sean	Harris	 Rod	Fergusson	 Warren	Patterson	

3	Min.	Talk	 	 Barry	McLean	 Alistair	New	 Monica	Webb	

Intro.	Speaker	 Jim	Mayo	 	 Barry	McLean	 Beverley	Lea	

Thank	Speaker	 Stephen	Wheeler	 	 Lynette	Miller	 Kumar	Naik	

Parting	Thought	 Gary	Morgan	 Rod	Fergusson	 Peter	Garnett	 Steve	Goeldner	

Darius	 Amanda	Chambers	 Ian	Collard	 Doug	Dempster	 Rod	Fergusson	

If	you	cannot	carry	out	your	allocated	duty,	it	is	your	responsibility	to	arrange	for	someone	else	to	do	that	duty	
Our	Exchange	Student		Darius	is	currently	with	Pres.	Jennifer	Neads,	19	Wainoni	Heights,	Greenhithe.	Ph	09	413	8445	
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Switzerland. He is in year 10 of 12 years at secondary school and enjoys photography, 
skiing and snowboarding, gymnastics, Scouts and free running. He supports the 
‘Steelers’. He has two sisters aged 19 and 13. His father is a lawyer and his mother a 
judge. Most people associate Switzerland with mountains, chocolate, cheese and 
watches. He is interested in teaching as a career but is not sure yet. He speaks Swiss 
German at home and German at school and learnt English for 6 years, French for five 
and Latin for two. 
 
Parting thought. Extract from ‘Dare to be’. 
When something seems difficult dare to do it anyway 
When you're feeling tired dare to keep going 
When a friend falls dare to be the first to extend a hand 
When the day has ended dare to feel that you have done your best 
 
From Hannah-Leigh Stoddart. 

Hi everyone - I would just like to introduce NRG North Shore's fundraising Charity Ball for 
Youthline.  
On Saturday, 13th October, as part of Mental Health Awareness Week, NRG wants to show their 
support for a fantastic organisation that has helped over 41,000 young people last year through 
difficult times with face-to-face services, and even more so electronically (over the 
phone/email/text). Only 12% of their annual costs to run their 24/7 helpline are covered by 
government funding, so we would like to help.  
 
Check out our facebook event page for updates and 
information: https://www.facebook.com/events/1365012213598584/  
 
Tickets are on sale now for $125 (+Booking Fee), 
here: https://youthlinecharityball.eventbrite.co.nz.  
Tickets will include a 2-course meal, and there will be musical entertainment to dance the night 
away to, as well as an auction, silent auction and raffle prizes.  
 
We would love to see you all there! 
  

   
 


